
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

April 21, 2024 
 

 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

20-Sat., 5 PM Bob Kremer 

21-Sun., 8 AM Mae Bruekner 

21-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

22-Mon., 8 AM Jeff Vires 

23-Tues., 8 AM Robert & Margaret Gillispie 

24-Wed., 7 PM John Kremer 

25-Thurs. 8 AM Myron Born 

26-Fri., 8 AM The Doyle Family 

27-Sat., 5 PM 
Mary Jane, Jim, & Ken 

Glossner, Jack Schulte 

28-Sun., 8 AM People of the Parish 

28-Sun., 10 AM DeDe Schroeder 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other intention, contact the 

parish office. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Administration and Staff 
Pastor 
Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 
Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 
Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 
Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 
parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 
musicwell007@gmail.com 
 
Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 
akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 
 
Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 
lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday & Tuesday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday Collection 

04-14-2024 $4,073.00 

Upcoming Events 

Apr. 20 Walking with Purpose – 10 a.m. 

Apr. 27 Walking with Purpose – 10 a.m. 

May 5 May Crowning – 11 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parish News 

Today, the fourth Sunday of Easter, is traditionally 

known as Good Shepherd Sunday, because the 

Gospel reading today is always taken from the tenth 

chapter of John’s Gospel, in which Jesus describes 

Himself as the Good Shepherd, who gathers and 

protects and lays down His life for His sheep.  Some 

of the earliest artistic depictions of the Lord are those 

that show Him as the Good Shepherd; this is an 

image of Christ that’s resonated with the hearts of 

Christians since the beginning. 

 

And our Gospel reading this Sunday helps us to see 

why that is.  The Lord says, “I am the good shepherd, 

and I know mine and mine know me.”  God is not 

distant and abstract, nor is He indifferent to us and 

our needs.  We are His.  He knows us, is personally 

invested in us, loves us, and is willing even to die for 

us.  He is our Good Shepherd, who Himself leads us 

to eternal pastures in His Kingdom. 

 

Because of today’s association with the image of 

Christ the Good Shepherd, this Sunday is also the 

World Day of Prayer for Vocations.  Let’s pray today 

that the Lord will continue to call men from our 

parish and diocese to serve Him as priests, to become 

good shepherds after the pattern of Christ by 

knowing, loving, and sacrificing for the flock 

entrusted to them by God. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team One: April 22 – May 5 

Team Two: May 6 – May 19 

Team Three: May 20 – June 2 

 

The next VIRTUS bulletin will be posted on April 

7th and is due on May 7th. 

 

Upcoming VIRTUS Trainings  

-St. Joseph Church, Kelley Hall, 4011 Alexandria 

Pike, Cold Spring, Kentucky 40176. Tuesday, April 

23rd, 2024, 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM. 

-Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial 

Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, 

Kentucky 41011. Wednesday, May 15th, 2024  

Session 1: 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM 

Session 2: 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, GM1 

Ricky Jimenez, SRA Emily Wagner, Staff Sgt. 

Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty Officer T.J. Waters.  

Please pray for those who put themselves in harm’s 

way each day to protect us, including armed service 

personnel, police, and firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Dolores 

Armstrong, Brooke Barganier, Missy Bauer, Kim 

Brun, Roy Carl, Doug and Ella Carmack, Flo Clair, 

Keegan Dietz, Joyce Dorgan, Judy Dornbusch, Kent 

Enzweiler, Jose Flores, Mike Futscher, Henry 

Glossner, Leigh Gorman, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Tammy Hess, Nathan 

Hessman, Chandra Huff, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Garry Kaffenberger, Mary 

Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, Betty Kohls, Helen 

Kremer,  Kelli Kramer, Ken Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim 

Kremer, Iva Leick, Dick Mader, Wilma Maschinot, 

John Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Josh Penney, 

Adelyn Porter, Dominic Ramler, Lorrie Rawe, Rana 

Reckner, Linda Rupp, April Schack, Virginia 

Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen Schrock, Vicki Steffen, 

Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Kevin 

Valentine, Pauline Wade, Larry Wagner, Joe 

Whitford, Julie Wientjes, Jim Wolfe, Candice 

Yelton, Bonnie Zanazzo 

 

Condolences 

In your charity, please pray for the repose of the 

soul of parishioner Garry Brady, who recently 

passed away. May he be swiftly welcomed into the 

company of the angels and saints and may his 

family and friends experience the peace and hope 

that Christ alone can give.  Requiescat in pace. 

 

 

 



Congratulations Father Stenger 

On behalf of the entire parish, we would like to 

congratulate Father Stenger on the 10th anniversary 

of his ordination.  Please join us in recognizing him 

on this anniversary, which he will celebrate on 

April 26th, and thanking him for his service and 

dedication to our parish.  

 

  -The Parish Pastoral Council 

 

DPAA 2024 

This year’s theme is “Zeal for your house will 

consume me” (John 2:17). As blessed people who 

have been the recipients of God’s love and mercy, we 

can share what we’ve been given.  Christ’s teachings 

call us to share our material blessings with others.  

Through a pledge to the DPAA, you have the 

opportunity to fulfill Christ’s command.  Thank you 

to those who have already contributed to this year’s 

DPAA goal of $51,800!  The funds raised above that 

goal will be returned to our parish to help pay for the 

recent painting and repairs done in the cafeteria and 

kitchen in the school.  If you haven’t given yet, there 

are envelopes in the back of the church or you can 

visit the parish website to give online. 

 

Walking with Purpose 

Women of the Parish: Are you seeking authentic 

connections with other women? An opportunity to 

refuel and refresh while deepening your faith?  

 

On Saturdays at 10 - 11am through May 11th, we 

are meeting in the Parish Office to study the Bible 

using content published by Walking with Purpose. 

Feel free to join us, even just once!  

 

For any questions, please contact Sarah Willett at 

(859) 653-6330.  

 

St. Vincent de Paul Update 

We were able to help 14 families during the first 

quarter of the year. Your monetary donations provide 

a way for these families to pay for their utility bills, 

provide shelf stable food for the clients, and help us 

purchase Kroger gift cards to buy perishable food 

items and gasoline. Clients can also receive vouchers 

for clothing and furniture through the St. Vincent de 

Paul store in Cold Spring, so if you have gently used 

items that you no longer need, please consider 

donating to the store. Thank you for your continued 

support! 

 

Faith Enrichment Group 

The Faith Enrichment group will be meeting in the 

parish office on Wednesday, May 15th after the 7:00 

Mass. We will be watching the first part of a movie 

on Formed entitled Karol: A Man Who Became 

Pope. All are welcome to join. Light refreshments 

will be served. 

 

Family Promise 

Our next date to volunteer is April 30. Please contact 

Ann Fay at annrfay@gmail.com if you would like to 

help out. 

 

2024-2025 Pre-K Registration 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-K is now open for 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year! Contact 

Lisa Roetting with questions or to register. Text or 

call 859-409-9185 or email LRoetting@saint-

joseph-school.org.  

 

Looking Back 

Our weekly column celebrating the rich heritage of 

our parish, brought to you by Chuck Taylor. 

1877: Mariam Catherine Shöch, daughter of Johan 

Shöch and Anna Markas, was baptized. Godparents- 

Aloysicus Futscher and Catherine Neltner 

1879: Franciscus Gubser died at age 32 from a 

wagon accident 

1881: Petrus Biel died at age 57 from pneumonia 

1899: Bernardus Hustman and Margarthia Groh 

were married. Witnesses- Petrus Groh and Maria 

Kort 

1902: Leonardus Siemon and Anna Marie Greis 

were married. Witnesses- Fredericus Leinpe and 

Catherine Greis  

1909: Marian Kremer, daughter of Franciscus 

Kremer and Catherine Kohne, was baptized. 

Godparents- Leo and Maria Kremer 

mailto:annrfay@gmail.com
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1978: Nicholas Michael Ritter, son of James Ritter 

and Teresa Dutle, was baptized. Godparents- Martin 

Dutle and Mary Jo Hug 

 

2021 First Communions 

Caleb Michael Fritz, Samantha Kay Elam, Carrie 

Hull 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

First Friday Mass 

Our 1st Friday mass will be held on Friday, May 3rd 

in the St. Francis of Assisi Chapel at BBHS 

beginning at 6:45 am. All are invited to join us for 

donuts, coffee, and conversation following mass in 

the cafeteria. 

 

BBHS Art Gallery 

The Art Gallery is proud to present the Senior Art 

Students Show on Sundays, May 5th and 12th from 

12-4 p.m. 

 

Derby Day Raffle 

Only 250 cards will be sold for the $10,000 Derby 

Day Raffle on Friday, May 3rd.  Each raffle card has 

10 spaces costing $10.00 per space or you may 

purchase the entire card for $100.00 with all 

proceeds benefiting BBHS.  For tickets call 859-

635-2108 or email bbhsderby@gmail.com. 

 

Alumni Nights 

Please join us for the following Alumni Nights this 

Spring! Past Alumni from these sports will receive 

free admission to the game/meet as well as a small 

token of appreciation on behalf of BBHS! 

 

Wednesday, May 1st: Girls Softball Alumni Night at 

the Alexandria Community Park. Girls Softball 

Alumni recognition after the 5:30 pm Varsity 

Game. 

Thursday, May 2nd: Boys Baseball Alumni Night at 

St. Mary Ballfield. Boys Baseball Alumni 

recognition before the 6:00pm Varsity Game. 

Tuesday, May 7th: Track and Field Alumni Night at  

 

 

 

Other News 

 

Sacred Heart Discernment Dinner 

May 19, 2024, Sunday 5-8 PM at St. Timothy 

Parish – 10272 Highway 42, Union, 41091 

The Sacred Heart Discernment Dinners are an 

opportunity for men ages 14+ who are discerning a 

call to the Priesthood and their families to meet with 

the Diocesan Vocations Director, Fr. Conor Kunath, 

to have their questions and concerns addressed over 

a casual dinner.  There is no charge for this dinner, 

but we do ask for an RSVP to sbarnes@covdio.org 

to be sure enough food is provided.  
 

Graduating Seniors Connect Here 

Newman Connection connects graduating seniors to 

the Catholic campus ministry at their chosen college 

before they get to campus. Keep the faith alive in 

college! All you need to do as a student or parent is 

go to https://signupnc.newmanministry.com/ and fill 

out the form. 
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